
 

 

WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENT DIGEST 

WEEK OF JANUARY 21st, 2013 

 



Upcoming Events:  

 

 

 

The deadline to apply for Senegal & The Gambia Summer C 

2013 is January 30th, 2013!!

 

 

Please click here to visit our webpage for Senegal & The Gambia: Traditions, 

Globalization, and Tourism in West Africa 2013. We highly encourage you to 

apply now as there are only limited spots left. Click here to access the Senegal 

& The Gambia 2013 application.  

http://africana.fiu.edu/study-abroad/2013-summerc-senegal-gambia/
https://ugrad.fiu.edu/studyabroad/Pages/Senegal-and-The-Gambia-Application.aspx


Dear All, 

 

It is my pleasure to introduce to you the group of FIU undergraduate students who are preparing to go 

to The Gambia during the week of their spring break (March 10-17, 2013) to teach in middle and high 

schools of Banjul, The Gambia capital city.  Each student will develop a syllabus for one week of teaching 

in one assigned classroom in the presence of the Gambian teacher.  The classroom assigned to them will 

depend of the FIU student's major.  María Camila Bernal and Aji Sain Jeng are the two student leaders of 

that group.  AADS is fully supporting their project. 

 

In order to make that trip a reality, they are engaging in a number of fundraising activities: car washing, 

design of a T-shirt that will soon be on sale, etc. 

 

You could find more information about their initiative (they have put together a nice video) and find the 

link to their donation page by clicking on the image below. 

 

 

 

 

Hopefully, you'll be able to support them. 

 

I'll take advantage of this opportunity to also remind everyone that AADS is organizing a summer C 2013 

study abroad program in Senegal and The Gambia (please click here for more information). 

Jean 

  

http://africana.fiu.edu/study-abroad/2013-summerc-senegal-gambia/
http://www.gofundme.com/1ehbzw


January 31                                                                     DEBORAH THOMAS  

 

For more information, please call (305) 348-6860. 



February 14                                                                             PEDRO NOGUERA 

For more informat ion, please call (305) 348-4264. 


